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No objections to the changes, please proceed with the plugging. Submit the CBL with the
 Form 6 Subsequent Report of Abandonment. 

Thanks, 

Diane McCoy 
Engineer

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
303.894.2100 x5114
Diane.McCoy@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Mon, Oct 3, 2016 at 8:08 AM, Metzger, Sterling <Sterling.Metzger@anadarko.com>
 wrote:

Diane,

 

As we discussed we are going to cut and pull our casing at 300’ as opposed to the 400’ on
 the form 6 as a result of the CBL we ran showing cement up to 320’. Please respond with
 your approval.

 

Thanks,

Sterling Metzger
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